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Summary 

H.F. 2981 would decouple an alcohol caterer’s permit from a primary permit held by an on-sale 
intoxicating liquor licensee. This would allow a liquor caterer to obtain their own independent 
license that is not tied to an underlying on-sale license. The bill would apply all laws applicable 
to an on-sale licensee to the holder of caterer’s permit and would also continue to allow on-
sale licensees to obtain a caterer’s permit. 
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